
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Stark County Community School District #100, that a 
Public Hearing on an Application For Waiver or Modification of State Board Rules 
and/or School Code Mandates regarding charging less than 110% of the per capita tuition 
charge (zero charge) for nonresident children of employees to attend the Stark CUSD 
#100 will be held by the Board of Education at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, November 19, 
2018 in the Elementary School at 300 Van Buren, Wyoming Illinois. 
 
 
 
        



4A. Princeville CUSD #326 requests approval for holiday waivers on Lincoln’s 
Birthday and Casimir Pulaski Day.  We are requesting waivers for these days to 
develop continuity of instruction for our students during the months of February 
and March.  Students will attend a full day of school on both of these days. 

 
5. A public hearing was held at 12:00pm on May 3, 2006 at the Unit Office of 

Princeville CUSD #326.  No public visitors attended the hearing for the attached 
holiday waivers.  No comments were provided concerning this waiver. 


